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Nursery Christmas Sing-a-long 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We will be holding our Christmas Sing-a-long on Monday 12th December at 2:30pm and 
Tuesday 13th December at 11:00am.  The performance will consist of traditional 
Christmas songs.  If you attend you may take your Nursery child home straight after the 
sing-a-long, however, if you cannot attend, usual nursery times will apply and you can 
collect your child as normal. 
We would like all adults to wear a Christmas hat! Toddlers and Babies welcome! 
 
We hope you are as excited about the Sing-a-long as we look forward to seeing you. 
 
 
 
Mrs Baxter 
Head Teacher 
 
 

Nursery Sing-a long Monday 12th December and Tuesday 13th December 
 

 
Child’s Name: _________________  Class: _______________________ 
 
Monday 12th December  □ 
Tuesday 13th December   □ ( Please tick max 2 adults per child) 
 
Signed: ______________________ ( Parent/Carer)  


